July 2, 2014

Dear Friends in Catholic Education

With the end of June comes the end of another school year. The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to wish all of our students and staff members a very enjoyable and safe summer. This is a time for rest, reflection and rejuvenation. We pray that you will be able to spend quality time with your families and friends and that your spirit is renewed.

This past school year has been extremely busy, challenging and yet most rewarding. We have witnessed our students grow, develop in spirit and learn many new things. Our staff members have truly lived our Vision Statement: "Living our Catholic Faith to shape success for all of our learners." Our administrative team has been busy identifying areas on which we need to focus to deliver a more well-rounded and enhanced educational experience, in line with our core Faith-based beliefs.

At this time I would like to thank our entire Catholic Team; our Priests, Parish staff, our Catholic School Councils, our school volunteers, our Parents and those people that make up our Catholic school community. It is with your continued prayers, support and dedication that our students continue to thrive.

Know that while you are relaxing this summer, your administrative team will be working hard and preparing for the upcoming school year. Be sure to check out our web site at www.ncdsb.on.ca for information about the board and our schools, the start date for the next school year (September 3rd, 2014) and to be able to reach out to us should you have any comments or questions. Also, if you would like to register your child for school with NCDSB, from Junior Kindergarten to Grade 12, feel free to register online as well.

Again, enjoy your summer...

Yours in Christ

Glenn Sheculski Director of Education

Catholic Education Makes The Difference!